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'' Hay 1, 1991

Dr. Hohamed Shambaky, chief
.

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Ps'ety and Safeguards
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATOR) .0MMISSION -- REGION I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19496

Ret RENEWAL AND AMENDMENT OF HATERIALS LICENSE
NO. 29-27023-01

.

Dear Dr. Shambaky.

We request that the license referenced above be renewed and amended
as follews. The amendment / renewal application is provided as attach-
ment 1.

The address specified in license item 2 should be changed to the
address of our headquarters office: 111 Howard Boulevard, Mt.
Arlington, New Jersey 07856. The materials listed in the license
will be stored and used at this location.
The contact person for the purposes of this license should be changed
from Dr. Zvi Blank to Mr. Hark London. Dr. Blank is no longer
associated with Enviro-Sciences.
The information in items 6 through 10 should b'e amended to show that
the Hydrogen 3 source has been returned to the equipment
manufacturer. The certification of Disposition of Haterials form has
been sont to the NRC in a separate letter. A copy is attached for
your information (attachment 2). ._
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In addition, items 6 through 10 sh$uld te ai6 ended to show that we
possess two (2) additional calibration pour a:

7

-Radium 226; sealed source; 100 mi'diocup es J
-Cesium 137; sealed source; 1 mi'ck'ocud e M

| r ,e a:. MC
In our letter of February 13, 1989, wE re$1est$d the addition of the
radium sealed source to our license (Stachment 3). The cesium
source was inadvertently not listed in our letter. It was provided
as a calibration source with a radon detection meter. The two
sources noted above and the 10-microcurie cesium source currently
listed on the license will all be stored and used at the 111 Howard
Doulevard location, g;, ' ; ;U { y

License fee information
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Item 11 should be modified to remove the names of Ivi Blank, JamesLicata, and Theodore Russen. They are no longer members of ourstaff. The following names should be added to item 11: Mark London,MS and Susanne Storms, DS.

Items 12 and 14 should be doloted. They refer to the Hydrogen 3
'

source in the detectot cell that has been returned to themanufacturer.
If you have any questions I can be contacted atabove. Thank you for your coo,peration in this matter. the phone number

Sincerely,

ENV I RO- SCI EllCES , INC.

IfY,
ac4c

Hark London,
Assistant Vice President
ec: Irving Cohe.n

Zvi Blank
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